Notice

It is hereby to inform all candidates those who have applied for the post of
Junior Research fellow in ICFRE funded project entitled “Investigation on Non- Timber
Forest Products” that Interview which was supposed to be held on 18/08/2017 is
postponed for few days due to some unavoidable circumstances. The next date of
interview, time and venue will be declared soon by email, telephonic communication

or internet.
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